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The following pages compile written comments filed with the Maine Land Use planning 
Commission regarding the Citizens’ Petition to prohibit certain marijuana uses in the D-GN2 
subdistrict.  
 
Rebuttal Comments:  (Information or viewpoints that refute, contest, correct, or otherwise 
counter comments submitted during the comment period.) The deadline for submissions in 
rebuttal to prior comments is August 2, 2021. Rebuttal comments will be posted on the LUPC’s 
rulemaking webpage (www.maine.gov/dacf/lupc/laws_rules/proposed_rules/rules.shtml) 
shortly thereafter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
[NOTE:  Because personally identifiable information (PII)1 can be used to conduct fraud (e.g., 
steal a person’s identity), signatures and physical or mailing addresses have been redacted from 
these materials.] 

 
1 Information that permits the identity of an individual to whom the information applies to be reasonably inferred 

by either direct or indirect means. Further, PII is defined as information: (i) that directly identifies an individual 
(e.g., name, address, social security number or other identifying number or code, telephone number, email 
address, etc.) or (ii) by which an agency intends to identify specific individuals in conjunction with other data 
elements, i.e., indirect identification. [U.S. Dept. of Labor, www.dol.gov/general/ppii] 

http://www.maine.gov/dacf/lupc/laws_rules/proposed_rules/rules.shtml
http://www.dol.gov/general/ppii













































	Comments Regarding:  the Citizens' Petition
	Part 1 of 3
	Part 1 is comprised of 19 letters in support of Option 2.  While each submission is the same letter, some individuals inserted additional remarks.



